
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Acorn Park School 

             Newsletter 

 
                                                            Friday 25th November 2022 

                                                               Acorn Park - Weekly Roundup 
 
We are getting ready for our Christmas performances and are busy making crafts to sell. We are 
looking forward to seeing you all on the 9th December - don't forget to let us know if you need 
tickets. 
 
This week I want to celebrate some great achievements by our pupils: 
 
Logan C in Dahl for managing transitions and changes better. 
 
Liam in Milne for listening and being safe off site. 
 
ALL 3 boys from McKee Class in Animal Care, engaging and making brilliant progress! 
 
The weather has not been great but we have managed to dodge the showers and enjoy outdoor 
activities in Forest School. 
 
Have a lovely weekend. 
 
Philippa Whipp 
Head of School 

 

School Office 01953 888656 

 

Web: https://www.acornpark.org.uk/ 
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